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Year 4 Christmas Unwrapped 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 4 children have had a last minute opportunity and been invited to an interactive workshop of the 

Christmas story at St Michael’s Church in Easthampstead, as part of our R.E. curriculum.  

 

We will be walking to the church, so please ensure your child has sensible walking shoes and a waterproof 

coat, as we will be walking to the church, come rain or shine. 

 

This trip is free and will not affect lunch ordering arrangements. 

 

Year 4 will be visiting, in their classes, on the following dates.  

• 4G: Tuesday 29th November 2022 at 9.30am (leaving school promptly at 9am) 
• 4R: Tuesday 29th November 2022 at 1pm (leaving school around 12.15pm) 

 

This is classed as a local trip and we should have received permission on your emergency contact form. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss Garnham and Mrs Russell 
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